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WOW Words! 

Each week, we will introduce and explore new and 

exciting words with the children.  This week, we have 

been using… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear all, 

This Week in Chestnut we have been reading the 

traditional tale of Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears. 

 

 

The children have really enjoyed retelling the 

story and exploring mixing  

up their own porridge flavours to give to 

the teddies at their pretend breakfast. The 

bears got to try mint, chive and pinecone 

flavour!  

 
We have been practicing the sound ‘t’ this week, so as well as the teddy 

bears’ picnic, the children have also been playing a lot with the trains and 

tractors in nursery. Next week we will be going over all the phonic sounds 

that the children have been introduced to over the last few weeks.  

Also, we have been preparing for the Harvest Festival celebration; the 

children have been very creative and will have a treat in store for you in 

due course! Please note the celebration has been rearranged for the first 

week after half-term, date to be confirmed. 

Have a wonderful weekend!   

Miss Lees and Miss May 

 
Tapestry Tuesdays! 

It would be wonderful if you could all upload a photo 

from your adventures over the weekend for our 

Tapestry Tuesday!  It doesn’t need to be something 

extra special; it could just be a walk in the woods or 

even snuggling up for a family movie night.    
We can’t wait to see! 

Travel to the stars and beyond….with a good book! 
What is your favorite book?      Who is the story about?      Where is it set?      What happens? 
Share a photo of you reading one of your favourite books with us on Tapestry - or you could draw us a picture!  

Star of the Week! 

 

Star of the Week  
Grace Kirkaldy 

For being such a shining example to the younger children and immersing herself in 

the activities in Chestnut. 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 

Wednesday 20th October: Forest School, Friday 20th October: Last day of term. Return Monday 1st, November. 

Harvest Festival: TBC. 

 
 

 

Just right! 

Growl. 

Squishy. 
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